
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2 March 2022 

 

 

RECEPTION A & B CLASSES VISIT TO WENTWORTH FAMILY FARM 

Thursday, 31st March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To support our children’s learning we are going to visit Wentworth Family Farm on 

Thursday, 31st March 2022. During the morning, children with receive an educational 

animal encounter, leaving the rest of the day to explore the recently rebuilt and 

revamped farm. 

 

The coaches will be leaving at 9.15 a.m. and will be returning to school by 3.00 pm. 

Normal school uniform should be worn with comfortable shoes or trainers, please, and 

a warm coat. Children will be provided with a packed lunch, but please let us know if 

you do not require this by completing the form from this LINK. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £10.58 per child. This payment contribution will go towards 

the cost of the coach and admission into the Farm. Payment can only be made via 

ParentPay, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. 

When making your payment, please complete the consent section through the 

ParentPay item. To ensure that the visit can go ahead it is important that we receive 

payment by 18th March 2022.   

 

We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits are an 

important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s 

development. Such visits can only take place if parents are willing to contribute 

towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support in our 

endeavour to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents are not 

obliged to contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the 

visit will not be allowed to go ahead.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. We are really looking forward to our visit!   

 

 

Mrs Searson & Mrs Gibson 

Reception A & B Classes 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/cSGYSCZY1J

